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Silent Auction/BBque Fundraiser

Reserve Saturday, September 13th on your calendar and attend the 4™ Annual
KNSC Barbeque and Silent Auction fundraiser on the shore of Little Lake in
downtown Peterborough.

Back by popular demand, this event is a wonderful gathering of members and
friends of the Kawartha Nordic Ski Club. All funds raised are allocated to the KNSC
Nordic Legacy Fund to secure nordic skiing in the Kawarthas through our own 345
acre legacy property and new chalet.

To support this great cause, we are asking KNSC members to come and enjoy
delicious local food and a silent auction brimming with unique items that hold
widespread appeal. You don’t need to be a member or a skier to appreciate this
experience, so bring a friend or two to support the club and to introduce them to a
great group of winter and outdoor enthusiasts.

Tickets are $50 per person and will be available in mid-July at Wild Rock Outfitters
in Peterborough and at Adventure Outfitters in Lakefield.

We welcome your involvement in the promotion, fundraising and logistics of this
event. If you can help with ticket sales, if you wish to donate an item to the auction
or if you want to help out on the day of the event, please contact Anne Leavens at
anne@wildrock.net or by phone at 745-9133.

See you there,

Diane Rogers
KNSC President

Kawartha Nordic Ski Club,
P.O. Box 1371,
Peterborough, On. K9] 7H6
knscwebmaster@cogeco.ca

www.kawarthanordic.ca




Photo Contest Winners

Thank you to all members who took the time to send us their favourite KNSC
photos. We had a great response to our first photo contest and you will get a
chance to see some of them in the Chalet this fall, on the website and other
publications. The winning photos from each category are shown below and the
honourable mention winners will be posted on the website.

People
Winner: Tim Hadfield

The KNSC Landscape
Winner: Ben Taylor

Wildlife

Winner: Brian Hedney




